
 

   

Dear Y6 Parents, 

 
 

 
The application process for a place at High School has opened and will close on 31 October 2023. 
The easiest way to apply is online at Secondary or high school admissions | Secondary or high 
school admissions | Stoke-on-Trent 
https://www.stoke.gov.uk/info/20033/school_admissions/134/secondary_or_high_school_admissio
ns  
 
We strongly advise that you consider St Margret Ward Catholic Academy part of our family of 
schools within The Newman Catholic collegiate. Over the next few weeks, Year 6 pupils will be 
visiting St Margaret Ward and teachers will be coming into OLSB to work with the children. We now 
have a mini bus in operation, which takes children to and from St Margaret Ward Catholic Academy 
each day.  
 
On Tuesday 26th September, there will be a St Margaret Ward Information Afternoon with tea and 
Cakes here at OLSB at 2.30pm in the school hall. Do come along share a cuppa and talk with both 
Mrs Rebecca Munden (Assistant Principal at St Margaret Ward) and I about the school. 
 
On Saturday 30th September St Margaret Ward will be holding at Open Morning from 10am -12. 
Please do consider making a visit to see the school. 
 
We will also be arranging some personalised tours where the school mini-bus will transport you and 
your child up to the school to view everything St Margaret Ward has on offer. 
 

With thanks, 

 
Mrs Sarah Clowes Principal 
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Our Lady and St Benedict Catholic Academy, Abbey Lane, Abbey Hulton, Stoke- on- Trent. ST2 8AU 
Telephone: 01782 234646             E-mail: office@olsbprimary.org.uk 

 

 


